
 

 
RESOLUTION SUPPORTING THE ACTION OF THE  

TREDYFFRIN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  
BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE  

TREDYFFRIN/EASTTOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT  
MARCH 19, 2018 

 
  
  

WHEREAS, the Tredyffrin Township Board of Supervisors recently voted unanimously to 
approve an ordinance change that removed residential development from C1 Zoning; and 
  
WHEREAS, this vote was of significant interest to the Tredyffrin/Easttown School District 
(TESD) Community given the increasing population at our schools; and 
  
WHEREAS, the population of school age children in TESD continues to rise and is projected to 
grow significantly in the next five years; and 
  
WHEREAS, there was not time for us to hold a Legislative Committee or Regular Board 
meeting to formally express our support for this zoning change; and 
  
WHEREAS, individual School District Board member support of the ordinance change was 
communicated to the Tredyffrin Township Board of Supervisors before its vote. 
  
NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Tredyffrin/Easttown School District Board of 
Directors formally affirms its support of the zoning changes made by the Tredyffrin Township 
Board of Supervisors removing residential development from C1 Zoning.  
  
Adopted this 19th day of March, 2018 
 


